
Greetings, La Porte Stakeholders! 
 

Today is a great day to be a Bulldog! We have begun our second semester of learning and 

teaching. I ask that you help us by encouraging all students that you know to rejoin us. Also, I 

am requesting that you remain vigilant in maintaining your health, particularly with the onset of 

the latest COVID variant. Health and safety are paramount at La Porte ISD, and we strongly 

encourage wearing masks, regular handwashing, and all other means to remain well. 

As you know, good attendance coupled with quality teaching and student engagement is the 

formula for student success! In the fall semester, we kicked off a new campaign 

#Cool2BNSchool. We want our students in school each day as we work to ensure they are 

prepared to develop into critical thinkers, innovative learners, and our future leaders. 
 

Great things are happening in La Porte ISD. The Spring Semester places our focus on the 

seriousness of preparing all students for the STAAR/EOC standardized assessments. While we 

have been busy mitigating the negative effects of COVID-19, we must remain laser-focused on 

ensuring that all students grow academically and reach their academic potential. We are 

committed to closing the learning gaps for our students while fostering their potential through 

the educational system. We all know that parents, teachers, and community partnerships are 

the key to building and sustaining a strong school system and a robust local economy.  

If you have not seen the newly resurfaced softball and baseball fields at La Porte High School, 

you are in for a real treat, as they are among the most beautiful and functional in the area. As 

our teams begin playing, I invite you to come out and see some great student-athletes in action.  

There are so many great things happening in La Porte ISD, and our success is inextricably linked 

to your support and input. 
 

In your service, 
 

Dr. Walter Jackson 

Superintendent of Schools 

La Porte ISD 

 


